Henry Shenk asks me to notify you that --A dinner meeting of the Recreation Council will be held at the
Hearth (75 cents) at 5:30 Thursday, March 28th. The early hour
will give us a chance to meet Mr. Todd again, to have dinner,
to hold a short meeting, and be through in time for the 8 o'clock
meeting at the Community Bldg.

Copies of the enclosed letter have been or are being mailed to all organizations listed at the Chamber of B ommerce and to prominent citizens who have been consistent donors of our program

in past years.

Please notify me on or before Tuesday, the 26th, whether you want a reservation for the dinner.

M.S.S. Tel. 2159